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You Need to Look Closely - Bulletin 355/19 
  

Rudy Roy writes with a correction to the article about the United 
Baltic cover on the cover of the August issue (#355) - the article 
quoted "Members at the meeting wondered why the mail rate was 1/3d 
when the Atlantic rate was 2/6d.".  In fact, the rate to the US was 1/3d 
per half ounce for the entire war period. 

British Railway Ticket with “Perfin” – Bulletin 354/26 

Further to the Thomas Cook railway ticket shown 
in the June Bulletin, Peter Maybury has sent in 
two further Thomas Cook items.  The first is a 1d 
Red, which must have been affixed to a 
document, which was then perforated with one of 
the Cook date dies.  The second item is a 

baggage insurance certificate, which was used in Capetown and has a 
South African stamp on the reverse.  The perfin reads COOK/18 
CAPT 5/36. 
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